Rapid City Police Department
Memo

TO: Chief of Police Karl Jegeris v
W2
FROM: Lieutenant Mark Eisenbraun ﬂ/‘

DATE: 12/12/14

SUBJECT: Vehicie Purchase

Billion Auto in Rapid City has two 2014 Police Package Dodge Chargers available for purchase. These
vehicles are equipped appropriately for our use and they are being offered at the state bid price of
$25,848 each. There are still a number of patrol vehicles in our fleet that are aging and in need of
replacement.

| am requesting to purchase these two vehicles in early January with 2015 police department funds. The
total cost will be $51,696.
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